LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, DEC 2023

Hi All,
I know you folks like to get your email early in December because everything shuts down for Christmas, so here it comes. It remains to be seen if we will have a White Christmas, but no matter the weather, please know that we wish you a wonderful Christmas, celebrating the birth of the Lord of Life. We hope your family and friends can be together to share in the feast, the food, the fun, and the love.  
This will be a short message this month.  Everyone is caught up in the “busyness” of the holiday season, so things are fairly quiet in our offices.
Many thanks to all of you who offered our Christmas cards to your faith communities.  It takes time and dedication to take part in this event and we are grateful!
As of this writing, the bus trip to Washington DC for our young people is still on schedule.  We are all holding our breaths as we see what impact our troubled world situation will have on the trip.  Pray for peace!
There are a number of items I want to share with you.  Informative pieces that you can share with others, but they will keep until January.  For now, enjoy this season with friends and family and rejoice in the Joy of the Lord.

Love Life!!
Diane and Lynn

